
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting March 13, 2023 

A homeowner called about a septic 
inspection.Referred to local septic company. 

Contacted a homeowner about a boat close to the 
property line (Riverside Dr.) and unlicensed 
vehicles (Main St.). 

A trash complaint near Dollar General spoke with 
the store manager and assured me they would pick 
the trash up.Will follow up 

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
vehicles in Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


